Lysynski, Heather

From:

Saunders, Cathy

Sent: To:

Thursday, September 22, 2011 7:58 PM

Lysynski, Heather; Bunn, Jerri-Joanne

Subject:

Fw: For BNEC Sept 26 agenda, hopefully there is still time for inclusion

From: Sandy Levi: 7

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 07:34 PM

To: Saunders, Cathy

Subject: For BNEC Sept 26 agenda, hopefully there is still time for inclusion

September 23, 2011

Chair and Members **BNEC** City of London

Re: Great Near Campus Communities

It was roughly two years ago when Michael Tomazincic presented the Great Near Campus Neighbourhood Strategy to a general meeting of our ratepayers. Our community is most supportive of the philosophy behind the Strategy as we are adjacent to Brescia University College and already have students from UWO and its affiliates living in our neighbourhood. With the addition of 500 more undergraduates at UWO this year and beyond, we anticipate growing pressures on our neighbourhood. We don't envy the problems of Fleming Drive, Broughdale, University Heights or of Beaufort Gunn Saunby Irwin neighbourhoods. We know in less than two years, one of our neighbourhood schools will close. Without the Strategy in place by then, we are concerned as to what form any new housing will take, and the number of bedrooms permitted. We believe it is time to move on the Strategy before another neighbourhood is broken apart unnecessarily.

Sincerely,

Sandy Levin President Orchard Park/Sherwood Forest Ratepayers 59 Longbow Road London, ON N6G 1Y5